
As we closely monitor the rapidly changing CV19 crisis 

we wish to announce the following:  

 
In the interest of public safety and the prevention of community spread 

of CV19, Curtis Miller Insurance Agency will take the following 
precautions: 

 

We are closing our lobby and making envelopes available if a 
customer wants to drop off a check or cash in our drop box located 

to the right of our office door.  We will mail you a receipt.  Please 

put your name and current phone number and / or your email 
address in case we need to reach out to you. 

 

If you can pay your premium via credit card please call us as we 
can help you navigate this. 

 

If you want to pay via cash please use correct change when leaving 
in an envelope or if you over pay the extra will automatically be 

applied to your next payment.  We will mail you a receipt. 

 

If you want to use cash and do not want to leave cash in the drop 

box then you can get a money order for the correct amount.  We 

will mail you a receipt. 

You can reach us via phone 304-485-6431 or email at 

support@curtismillerins.com.  If you have not heard back from us 
after leaving an email or voice mail in a few days please reach 

back out to us as this is a new set up for us and I know there will 

be some bugs to work out.   
 

If your job has been affected by CV19 please reach out to us via 

phone and email as we are trying to work with our clients and the 
insurance companies that we represent to get some 

accommodations.  It is a case by case basis.   
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We will operate with our same business hours as normal from 9 

AM to 5 PM Monday thru Friday.   

 
You can visit our website – curtismillerins.com which has links to 

most of the companies that  

we represent.  You can click on the insurance company logo and it 
will take you to their website which will have additional 

information for you and what everyone is trying to do to help our 

clients.   
 

If you are wanting a quote please call us at 304-485-6431 to 

discuss.  We can then make an appointment to meet with you to 
discuss coverages and pricing.   

 

The Curtis Miller Insurance Agency hopes and prays that each of 
you and your family and friends is safe and healthy during this 

unusual time in the world.  We are all in this together and we will 

get through this together but it may take some time.   
 

We appreciate your business and thank you for allowing us the 

opportunity to service your insurance needs.  We look forward to 
getting back to normal as soon as possible. 


